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Comments: Dear Sirs, Madame, 

I am in favor of a wilderness area from the Deadman's Trail West to State Hgw 135 including Granite Basin.  This

would give the residents of Crested Butte South, which will be a community larger than the town of Crested

Butte, a non mechanized option for recreation.  With Cement Creek  use being increasingly motorized this would

be the only close by option for peace and solitiude which in this day and age is quite valuable.

Thanks,

Brian


